
Dear Colleagues,

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend the conference and workshops 

on Evidence-based medicine and clinical practice guidelines in 

contemporary healthcare. This conference will be held on May 11, 2017, 

in Kraków, Poland, as a satellite event to the 3rd McMaster International 

Review Course in Internal Medicine (May 12–13; www.mircim.eu). 

MIRCIM participants will have the opportunity to attend this EBM 

conference for free.

We will provide a comprehensive, informative, and entertaining introduction 

to both EBM and clinical practice guideline development. I'm pleased that 

we've been able to recruit an outstanding group of speakers, who have 

demonstrated their ability to present the material in a way that is not only 

succinct, clear, and easily understandable, but also compelling and 

engaging.

Several lectures will be followed by small-group workshops designed 

to expand on participants' topics of interest.

The conference and workshops will take place in the  Congress ICE Kraków

Centre, located near Kraków's famous tourist attractions. Kraków itself is 

a great city to visit, and I am sure you will enjoy the leisure time that I hope 

you will include in your travel plans.

Looking forward to seeing you in Kraków.

Looking forward to your reply,

Sincerely  yours

Gordon Guyatt, Conference Chair
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